

Office of the Governor

OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET
Pat Pitney, Director

Court Plaza Building 240 Main Street, Suite 802 Juneau, Alaska 99811-0020 Main: 907.465.4660 Fax: 907.465.2090

February 17, 2015

The Honorable Pete Kelly Co-Chair, Senate Finance Committee Alaska State Legislature State Capitol, Room 518 Juneau, AK 99801-1182

The Honorable Mark Neuman Co-Chair, House Finance Committee Alaska State Legislature State Capitol, Room 513 Juneau, AK 99801-1182 The Honorable Anna MacKinnon Co-Chair, Senate Finance Committee Alaska State Legislature State Capitol, Room 516 Juneau, AK 99801-1182

The Honorable Steve Thompson Co-Chair, House Finance Committee Alaska State Legislature State Capitol, Room 515 Juneau, AK 99801-1182

Re:

FY 2016 Capital Budget Amendments HB 71/SB 26

Dear Finance Committee Co-Chairs,

Enclosed, please find proposed amendments to the FY 2016 capital budget.

The requests are based on information received after submitting the Governor's FY16 endorsed budget. The significant components include: restoring the homeless assistance grants, acceptance of federal receipts, net zero fund source changes, project scope changes, and a Department of Transportation & Public Facilities re-appropriation.

Thank you for your consideration of these capital budget amendments.

Sincerely,

Pat Pitney Director

Enclosures

cc:

David Teal, Director, Legislative Finance Division

Melney